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Calling all primary school 
students to get creative* 

We need your help to name the  

52-metre tower crane that will help build our new 

hospital building! 

There are great prizes up for grabs, including a 

$500 VISA gift card for the winner’s school.  

The individual winner and four guests will also be 

invited to join the project team onsite for a crane 

naming ceremony – so be sure to submit 

your entry soon. 

Visit www.lhap.health.nsw.gov.au/

namethecrane for competition details 

and the entry form. 

Since main works construction commenced earlier 

in the year, the site of the former hospital education 

centre has been a hive of activity. Earthworks and 

piling is underway to prepare a strong foundation for 

the new hospital building that will also feature a new 

main entrance off Goulburn Street. 

Upcoming project milestones to look out for include 

the arrival of our newest tower crane, which is set to 

take its place within the main construction site next 

month. We’re seeking the help of local primary 

school students to give our new crane a name – 

check out the details below! 

Later this month, the first project tower crane, which 

became a feature of the Liverpool skyline in early 

2021 to help construct the new multi-storey car park, 

will be dismantled.  

As the future P2 car park nears completion, keep an 

eye out for news and information about hospital 

parking and access changes in the lead up to the 

scheduled opening mid-year.  

Follow the action on Instagram @liverpoolredevelopment  

It’s where we share all the behind-the-scenes of building a new hospital! Be sure to tag us or use our 

hashtags #liverpoolredevelopment #LHAPproject  

Simply download the competition entry form, 

come up with a creative name, tell us why you 

chose it and submit your entry by 5pm on Friday 

27 May!  

*Competition open to primary school students across the 

Liverpool LGA only 

If you’re curious about what the new hospital buildings 

might look like, take a walk around the construction 

site along Goulburn and Elizabeth Streets, where our 

construction hoarding features artist impressions of 

future buildings.  

You can also step 

back in time, with 

featured historical 

images 

showcasing the 

hospital back to 

the early 1900s! 
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Check out these recent aerial images from late April showing the progress of earthworks on the main 

works construction site and the multi-storey car park. 

Staff prepare for opening of new department 

Main works construction site Multi-storey car park 

Check out our latest project video to catch our recent 

celebrations on site, and find out how staff and the 

community have been a vital part of the project’s 

journey to reaching the latest milestone of main 

works construction! 

Let the hospital transformation begin! 

WATCH IT HERE 

With the first brand new space of main works almost complete, final checks 

are underway to ensure the future Brennan Unit (Forensics) is fit for purpose. 

Our project team recently joined members of the Forensics team to create a 

simulated set up in their new procedure room. The exercise was part of an 

extensive commissioning program and gave the team the chance to review 

the positioning of ceiling examination lights and to familiarise themselves in 

the new space.  

Commissioning refers to all preparation 

works, including testing and training, that 

are required to ensure new spaces/

buildings and the staff that will work 

within them are ready to receive the first 

patients.  

Congratulations to the Brennan Unit and 

commissioning team for their preparation 

efforts to date. We’re nearly there! 

Full link: https://bit.ly/lhapvid22 
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